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Detectives Investigate Non-Fatal Shooting on Baltimore Street 

 
 

Detectives are investigating the non-fatal shooting of a man in the 500 block of Baltimore 

Street.  

 

On Monday, December 18, 2023, at 8:56 p.m., officers responded to a report of a man 

lying in the roadway. Officers arrived and located James Kelly, 31, suffering from a 

gunshot wound to the chest.  

 

Officers provided immediate medical attention to Mr. Kelly, who was flown by medevac 

to the R Adams Cowley Shock Trauma Center for care, where he is in serious but stable 

condition. The motive for the shooting is unknown. 

 

Anyone with information about this shooting is asked to contact Detective Lightner at 

410-272-2121, press #8, and dial extension 160.  
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